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During the month of  October: 

We served  1,661 meals.  Of these 1,018 were 

homebound delivered and 643 were served here at the 

center.  

We logged 524 trips on 2 buses and 3 vans.  We had a 

total of 1,793 vehicle miles and total passenger miles 

1,529.  This includes medical, shopping, and delivering 

food and our route to pick up and bring to center.  We 

have averaged 40-45 people a day.   

 

Susan Duvall 

Boaz Senior Center Director 

  

  


